
28/06/2020 

MS Isabel Menton 
13 / 15 Osborne RD 
Manly NSW 2095 
nbdbctreasurer@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am making this submission on behalf of Northern Beaches Dragon Boat Club. The club's 
committee has reviewed the proposed development and is fully supportive of the planed 
improvements. 

Our club uses the boat shed to store our outrigger canoes which are used by our members for 
cross training. We are in support of the development as it will benefit our club by providing 
improved amenities and better/safer methods to launch boats. 

We are a community not for profit club with more than 60 members aged between 23 and 80. 
Space is very limited at our regular location (Manly Yacht Club) which means we do not have 
an alternative location to store our outrigger canoes. The improvements to the boat shed will 
benefit the many members of our club who use our club boats. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information regarding this 
submission. 

Isabel
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